
 

 

 

To:     All Potential Offerors 

From:  Laura Alarcon, Procurement Specialist  

Date:  2/15/2024 

Subject:  RFP ENT Navigation P491-24 

Please add this Addendum #2 to the original RFP documents.  It shall be the responsibility of the interested 
Offerors to adhere to any changes or revision to the RFP as identified in this Addendum #1. 
 
The following clarification shall become permanent and made part of the procurement file.   
 

1. Information Security Plan from section 4.5?  no response is needed at this time.  
 

2. The list if disposables looks to be a comprehensive list of Medtronic products with some not 
having anything to do with the navigation system.  Do we just put not applicable on these 
items? Please refer to the new attached Exhibit G and put N/A next to products that your 
company cannot cross reference. 
 

3. For the pricing/quote portion for the capital equipment? We are Requesting One (1) System 
for ENT Navigation  

 
 
If there are any questions or inquiries in relation to this Addendum #1, Offerors may contact Laura Alarcon 
by email at lealarcon@salud.unm.edu. 


